Cardiology for Primary Care Symposium - Saturday, Sept. 11

Mark your calendars for the annual Virtua Cardiology for Primary Care Symposium, scheduled
to take place on Saturday, Sept. 11. This will be the 11th year Virtua Cardiology has held this
event to educate primary care practitioners, physicians, NPs, and PAs on news and trends in
cardiovascular care. In addition to 5.5 AOA Category 1-A and 5.5 AMA PRA Category 1 credits™,
this year the program offers 5.5 nursing contact hours.

The symposium is part of the Rowan series designed specifically for primary care providers, to
better prepare them for the management of their patients. The cardiology section is expected
to feature topics on the cardiovascular impact of COVID, cardiovascular health care disparities,
congenital heart disease and pediatrics, cardiovascular pre-operative risk assessment, geriatric
cardiology, cardiovascular sports clearance after COVID, and EKG interpretation and interaction.

More details will be made available as the date approaches.



